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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

In light of the resumption of the operations of the Cyprus Stock Exchange 

(excluding the common registered shares of Bank of Cyprus and Cyprus 

Popular Bank and the corporate bonds of Amathus Public Ltd and  

Athienitis Contractors Developers Public Ltd), the Cyprus Securities and 

Exchange Commission invites investors to be extremely cautious in their 

transactions.  

 

In particular, investors are urged to take special notice of CSE’s issuers’ 

announcements which they should evaluate with caution. 
 

 

Nicosia, 02 April 2013 

 


